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Removal of Security Class from the Official List 
Description 

The following Notes of Bendigo and Adelaide Bank Limited (‘BEN’) will be removed from the Official List at the 
close of trading on Monday, 15 November 2021 following its redemption: 

Security class code BENHB 

 

The removal only applies to (ASX: BENHB) and does not apply to any other quoted securities of BEN. 

Issued by 

Todd Lewis 
Adviser, Listings Compliance (Melbourne) 
 


